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Minutes Of Business Meeting 
Held On Saturday February 10, 2024 

 

The Business Meeting of February 10, 2024 was held at the American Legion Post 14 
building located at 1301 E. Greenville Street in Anderson. The meeting was preceded by 
a social hour with coffee. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Julie Harper. 
 
Opening Ceremony –  
      Post Colors and Pledge of Allegiance  
      POW/MIA Tribute –  
      Opening Prayer – Chaplain Palmer 
      Field Music – Marines' Hymn sung by membership 
 
Roll Call of Detachment –  
 Roll call of Officers by Jonathan DenHartog 
 Commandant Harper – Present 

Sr Vice Cmdt Jacquie Myers – Present 
Jr Vice Cmdt Steve Graham – Present 
Judge Advocate Buddy Fergurson – Absent 
Jr Past Cmdt Hadji Harper – Present 
Chaplain Jeremiah Palmer - Present 

 
Minutes of Previous Meeting –  

Adjutant Jonathan DenHartog read the minutes of the last business meeting held on 
January 13, 2024, seconded by Detachment and accepted.  
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Paymaster's Report –  
The Financial Report for the month of January was read by Paymaster Lloyd Cor-
nelius. The report was accepted as read, pending final audit. 

 
Report of any sick or distressed member or member’s family –  
 Jonathan DenHartog – Father passed away Feb 24 

Warren Lutz – Cardiac ablation 
 Roger Briggs – EKG stress test 
 Hadji Harper – Mother passed away  

Shirley Owens 
 Robert Davis 
  
 
Officers' Reports –  

Sr. Vice Cmdt -  Start thinking about fish fry in September 
Jr. Vice Cmdt – American Legion Boys and Girls state.  
  Looking for keys to rifle locker 
Judge Advocate – No report at this time 
Standing committee – No report at this time 

New Business –  
 June 13-15 State convention – Columbia, SC 
 Full page advertisement split 50/50 with Pound 313 for convention book 
 
 SE convention – Chattanooga, TN March 14-17 
 ½ page advertisement split 50/50 with Pound 313 
 
 Next quarterly meeting Aprith 20th 
  
 New members Herman Vargo and April McGee were voted in. 
 
Good of the League –  
  

Steve Martin puts out emails throughout the month. If you want to be on his email 
list send him an email at stevedm43@gmail.com 

   
Closing Ceremony –  
 There being no further business to come before the Detachment, a motion was 
made and duly seconded to adjourn to meet again on Saturday, March 9, 2024 . The mo-
tion carried. The Sgt at Arms retired the colors and Chaplain Palmer gave the departing 
prayer. The meeting adjourned at 9:58 a.m. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jonathan DenHartog 
Adjutant 

 

 


